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June 10, 2025 
Dear Brethren, 
 
Missionary Danny Araya has just shared with me a very special request.  They are 
recuperating from the sudden passing of his father, Jorge, and Danny and his family 
have moved in with his mother, Giselle, to comfort her and be there for her for any 
assistance she might need.  Since the Araya families live in houses on their own 
enclosed property, the move is just a stone's throw away.  However, there is a need to 
make adjustments involving electrical work, expansion, and other things to rearrange to 
an extent the living environment for Danny, Cindy, and the children - Sofia, and Pablo. 
 
Bro. Danny has calculated the need to come to $5000.  If you support Bro. Danny's 
ministry, or if you know him and are familiar with his work in Costa Rica, you may feel 
led by the Lord to make a sacrifice and help this dear brother with this need.  Danny is a 
very special servant of God who knows no stranger and continually sacrifices to help 
others when they are in need.  His ministry has many facets in which he uses the gifts 
and talents that God has given him to further the work of the gospel and train new 
believers for future missionary work.  His ability to solve problems with computers, cell 
phones, video and sound equipment, etc. is second to none which has been such a 
blessing and help to the Coronado church ministry and to many other servants of God 
involved in missionary work (and to me personally).  Danny's family has not only 
recently suffered the loss of his father, but for the last year has had to deal with the 
ongoing low-red-blood-cell-count problem of his 12-year-old son Pablo (turns 13 in 
July).  This has resulted in many blood transfusions and many attempts to find the 
cause of the irregularity.  The specialists have finally narrowed it down to a problem with 
the bone marrow.  They say there are two possibilities: one is that the bone marrow is 
being affected by a disorder that can be treated, and the other possibility is that Pablo 
would need a bone marrow transplant.  The best candidate for a donor would be his 16-
year-old sister, Sofia.  Please continue to pray for Pablo, that God will extend his never-
ending mercy and healing touch to this precious son.  
 
If you would like to help with the house-conditioning need, you can send a check written 
out to the Gospel Preacher Association to this address:  Gospel Preacher Association, 
P.O. Box 520, Oxford, PA  19363, and designate it for DANNY ARAYA HOUSE 
NEED.  Or, you can do it in a more direct and quicker way by going to 
the gpamissions.com website, go to MENU, then click on OUR MISSIONARY 
FAMILY.  Then, just scroll down to the Danny Araya family.  Under the photo, click on 
DONATE, and then follow the instructions.  You will be given the same acknowledgment 
and receipt as if you sent it through regular snail mail.  This will go directly into the 
account of Bro. Danny for his immediate use.  Please pray that God would answer this 
request according to his divine will.  May his richest and most abundant blessings be 

http://gpamissions.com/


upon those that would consider taking part in this project.  GOD IS GOOD.  HIS 
PROMISES ARE SURE.   
 
“He that hath pity upon the poor lendeth unto the LORD; and that which he hath given 
will he pay him again.”  Prov. 19:17 
 
Bro. Carl, GPA 
Luke 19:10   


